
 
 

NHF Bleeding Disorder Conference 2023 Scholarship 

 

NHF is thrilled to announce that the 75th Annual Bleeding Disorders Conference (BDC) will take 
place from August 17 to 19, 2023, in National Harbor, Maryland (DC Area), at the beautiful 
Gaylord National Resort & Convention Center! Join us for three full days of educational sessions, 
networking opportunities, and access to our exhibit hall. Your registration includes entrance to 
our Opening Session, Awards Luncheon, and our exciting Final Night Event. We also have an 
Educational Kids Program available for children 12 years old and younger.  

For more information about BDC, visit the NHF BDC Website.  

The Idaho Chapter will be awarding one $2000 scholarship and Registration fee for One person 
to help an individual or family attend this year's Bleeding Disorders Conference.  

Who can apply:  Applicants must:  

• Be a resident of Idaho who has been diagnosed with a bleeding disorder by a 
hematologist or be a caregiver of an Idaho resident who has a diagnosed bleeding 
disorder.  

• Not be employed by a pharmaceutical manufacturer or specialty pharmacy serving the 
bleeding disorders community. 

• Not receiving assistance from NHF or another Chapter to attend the Bleeding Disorders 
Conference. Preference will be given to individuals/families involved in the Nevada 
bleeding disorders community. 

Eligibility and selection process: Applications will be evaluated by a review committee. This 
scholarship will be awarded based on a completed application, answers to questions, and 
community service to the hemophilia community. The recipients will be notified by Friday, May 
19th, and will receive funding after attending the Bleeding Disorders Conference 2023. 

Please note: Funds can be used for hotel accommodation, registration, flights, transportation to 
and from the airport, and airport parking. The recipient will need to keep receipts for these 
purchases. The recipient(s) must attend 80% of educational sessions in order to be reimbursed for 
expenses. 

Deadline: All completed applications must be received no later than Monday, May 15th. 
Applications will NOT be considered unless all materials are received by this date. 

Questions? Contact: Marlyn at 208.631.9729 or mwalker@hemophilia.org 

 

Name  

Address  

City – State - Zip  

Birthdate  

Mobile Phone Number  

mailto:mwalker@hemophilia.org
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Additional Family Attendees for Bleeding Disorder – Please list name, age, and relationship to 
you 
Family Members  

 
 
 

 

Have you attended the Bleeding Disorder Conference before? 

Yes No 
 

What bleeding disorder affects your family?  
Where do you (or your family member) 
receive treatment for your bleeding disorder? 

 

 

Please list all Idaho Chapter activities that you have been involved in for the last 2 years. 
Please include dates if possible 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Why do you want to attend Bleeding Disorder Conference 2023? 
 
 
 
 
 

 

What will you bring back to share with the Idaho Bleeding Disorder Community? 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for submitting your application!  

We will be in contact with you with any questions.  


